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The 2022 SBA Admiral Harvey Weitz Boat Ride took place Friday, April 1 and was enjoyed by all.  The Savannah 
Bar Association would like to thank Vagabond Cruise for the smooth sailing and Chef Kirk Blaine of Castaways 
for the wonderful food.  For those who missed this year’s boat ride, please tentatively mark next year’s calendar for 
Friday, April 21, 2023.  Langston is already hard at work planning the 2023 boat ride. 
 
We would also like to give special thanks to our generous sponsors: 
 
• West, a Thomas Reuters Business (800) 328-4880;
• Coastal Court Reporting (912) 232-6161;
• Weiner, Shearouse, Weitz, Greenberg & Shawe, LLP (912) 233-2251; and
• HTI Resources, Inc. (912) 335-7830.
 
Please consider employing the services of our sponsors if you have the need.  Their generosity helped pay for this 
wonderful event. Your support of our sponsors is greatly appreciated.

SBA’s Admiral Harvey Weitz Boat Ride
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The Young Lawyers Division Presents  
The Sixteenth Annual 

 
Savannah Guardian Ad Litem Charity  

Golf Tournament 
 

PLAYER ENTRY FORM 
Event Date:   June 17th, 2022 (Friday) 
 
Event Time: Please arrive no later than 1:00 for a prompt 1:30 shotgun start.   

The driving range will open and lunch will be available at 12:00. 
 

Location: Palmetto Course @ The Landings Club (Palmetto Clubhouse) 
 
Entry Fee:  $125.00 per player paid individually or $500.00 per team, which includes green fees, cart, 

range balls, lunch, beer and other beverages. 
Any entries received after the May 25th deadline will incur an additional charge of $25 per individual and will be 
subject to availability. 

 
Registration Deadline:  May 25, 2022 (all player entries must be submitted before this date) 
 
Team Captain/Player 1:       Handicap: _______ 

Email Address:        
 Telephone Number:        
 
TEAM (please list teammates, if applicable) 
Player 2:          Handicap: _______ 
Player 3:          Handicap: _______ 
Player 4:          Handicap: _______ 
 

Make checks payable to: SBA Young Lawyers Division 
Please mail or deliver to:   Dustin Hamilton – Tournament Chairman 

401 Mall Blvd. Suite 103-E, Savannah, GA 31406  
 

Thank you.  If you have any additional questions, please contact Dustin Hamilton at (912) 326-1482 or by email at  
dustin@dozierlaw.com 
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Recorder’s Court Judicial Candidate Forum Held
On April 26, 2022, the Savannah Jaycees hosted a forum for the candidates running to succeed the Honorable 
Tammy Stokes as judge of the Recorder’s Court of Chatham County. Each of the three candidates—Anthony 
Burton, Richard Sanders, and Joe Huffman—explained why they seek the position and described the creative 
solutions that they would implement to reduce crime and recidivism in Chatham County.

Anthony Burton is a former prosecutor in the office of the District Attorney of Chatham County; he is currently in 
private practice. Richard Sanders practices at Andrews & Sanders Law Offices and serves as judge in the Municipal 
Court of Bloomingdale. Joe Huffman, of The Huffman Law Firm, LLC, serves as judge in the Municipal Court of 
Garden City.

The Recorder’s Court election will take place on May 24, 2022.

Anthony Burton Richard Sanders Joe Huffman
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YLD Holds April Happy Hour
The Young Lawyers Division of the Savannah Bar Association held its monthly happy hour at The Grove on April 
28, 2022. Thanks to all who attended!

GLSP Thanks Volunteer Attorneys
On behalf of Georgia Legal Services Program, we want to thank the following attorneys for volunteering their 
legal services to the Pro Bono Program in the first quarter of 2022. With the help of these volunteers, we were able 
to serve 32 people who might not otherwise have received assistance. We are fortunate to have an outstanding 
group of lawyers in our community who are willing to give their time and expertise to help those in need. We truly 
appreciate your contribution to serving those who otherwise cannot afford legal services.

Britt Beecher, Farah & Farah PA
Dolly Chisholm, Bouhan Falligant LLP
Nancy DeVetter, DeVetter Law LLC
Elisia Frazier, Attorney at Law
Charles Grile, Attorney at Law
Francesca Rehal, Attorney at Law
Bryan Schivera, Oliver Mainer LLP
Sandra Saseen-Smith, GLSP In-House Volunteer
Joey Turner, The Turner Law Firm, LLC
Rachel Wilson, Nest Estate Planning by L. Rachel Wilson

Georgia Legal Services Program is a 501(c)3 nonprofit law firm. 
We provide free, civil legal services to low-income or senior-aged 

Georgians outside of Atlanta. 
To volunteer, contact Sarah J. Anderson at sjanderson@glsp.org  

or sign up online at https://www.glsp.org/volunteer-2/.

mailto:sjanderson%40glsp.org?subject=
https://www.glsp.org/volunteer-2/


ISSUE 50 | VOLUME 22 | 2022

6

ISSUE 50 | VOLUME 22 | 2022

HunterMaclean Announces New Partners: Gary L. Redwine 
and Joshua S. Yellin
HunterMaclean, a business law firm with offices in Savannah and St. Simons 
Island, is pleased to announce that Gary L. Redwine and Joshua S. Yellin were 
recently elected as partners by the voting shareholders of the firm. 

“Gary and Josh have earned the respect of their colleagues through both their 
professional expertise and civic involvement,” said Managing Partner Brad 
Harmon. “We are proud to share that they have been elected as partners and 
excited to see their continued success within our community.”

Gary Redwine graduated from Western Carolina University and earned his Juris 
Doctor from the University of North Carolina School of Law. Gary’s practice 
focuses on commercial real estate and structured finance. His commercial real 
estate experience includes originating loans secured by real estate assets of all 
types, such as office, retail, hotel, multifamily, condominium, and industrial 
properties. Gary has extensive experience representing commercial banks, 
insurance companies, and real estate investment trusts. He also represents local 
and regional lenders and developers in matters of acquisition, development, and 
leasing.

A Savannah native, Joshua Yellin graduated cum laude from Tufts University 
with a double major in Environmental Studies and History. Josh earned his Juris 
Doctor from the University of California Hastings College of Law. Josh actively 
advises and assists clients with all facets of commercial real estate transactions, 
including negotiating and drafting contracts, obtaining zoning and entitlements 
for developments, and negotiating leases. He routinely represents developers and other clients in various zoning 
and land use matters before local governmental bodies in the metropolitan Savannah area. Josh is an active member 
of the community and works with various civic organizations including the Housing Savannah Taskforce, Jewish 
Educational Alliance, City of Savannah: Noise Ordinance Task Force, Forsyth Farmers’ Market, and Historic 
Savannah Foundation 13th Colony. 

Gary L. Redwine

Joshua S. Yellin
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Attorney Maria Justus joins the The Manely Firm P.C.

Amber Seymour Joins HunterMaclean
HunterMaclean, a leading business law firm with offices in Savannah and St. Simons 
Island, recently welcomed Amber Seymour as an associate in the firm’s Commercial 
Real Estate Group. 

Amber’s practice focuses on handling real estate transactions and title insurance 
matters. Amber has a diverse legal background including experience in residential 
real estate, estate planning, probate, employment, criminal, and family law. 

A native of Savannah, Amber graduated from the University of Georgia with a B.A. in 
Philosophy. She earned her J.D. from the University of Miami School of Law and an 
LL.M. in International Commercial Law from University College Dublin in Dublin,
Ireland. During law school, Amber completed internships with the Mediation
Center of the Coastal Empire and the Chatham County District Attorney’s Office in
addition to an externship with the Disability Independence Group in Miami.

Amber Seymour

The Manely Firm, P.C. is excited to announce a new associate attorney has joined 
the Firm, Attorney Maria Justus.  The Manely Firm proudly practices family 
law throughout the state of Georgia and has the unique experience of handling 
international family law cases all over the world.  The firm also has attorneys that 
focus on estate planning and probate needs.   The Manely Firm has offices located 
in Lawrenceville, Atlanta, Marietta, Forsyth and Savannah, now with 12 attorneys 
fluent in over 10 languages to serve clients.  Of Ms. Justus, Founding Attorney Michael 
Manely says, “We are thrilled to have Ms. Justus join the Firm.  She brings an energy 
and depth of experience that will enhance our Firm’s ability to serve each client.”

Ms. Justus officially joined the Firm in January 2022 in the role of Associate Attorney 
to be based out of the Firm’s Savannah office.  She is a graduate of Savannah Law 
School and Florida International University receiving her degree in Criminal Justice. 
Ms. Justus has extensive past-experience working in criminal defense and has a deep passion for helping people 
work through overwhelming situations. 

Ms. Justus grew up in Miami celebrating her Greek-American heritage and has proudly worked on caseloads 
consisting of various divisions including Major Crimes, Mental Health Court, and Veterans Court. She says, “I 
pride myself on advocating for my client and their future while staying focused on the issues at hand.” Ms. Justus 
will focus on Domestic Family Law and International Family Law in her new role with The Manely Firm, P.C. 

You can read Attorney Justus’ full bio at https://www.allfamilylaw.com/attorney/maria-justus/.

Maria Justus

 https://www.allfamilylaw.com/attorney/maria-justus/.
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Seeking Office Furniture and Offering Office Suites

Caitlyn Clark Joins Harris Lowry Manton LLP
Harris Lowry Manton LLP, an award-winning trial law firm with offices in Savannah 
and Atlanta, recently hired attorney Caitlyn Clark as an Associate Attorney at the 
firm’s Savannah office.
 
An accomplished medical malpractice and personal injury attorney, Clark is 
responsible for supporting the legal team at Harris Lowry Manton LLP and 
developing, handling and preparing cases for trial. She is licensed to practice law 
in Georgia and South Carolina and is a member of the Georgia Bar Association, 
Georgia Trial Lawyers Association and South Carolina Bar Association.
 
Prior to joining Harris Lowry Manton LLP, Clark worked as an Associate Attorney 
at a law firm in Savannah, Ga. and served as a Law Clerk for the Chatham County 
Probate Court.   
 
“Caitlyn is passionate about representing individuals who have been injured and brings a deep understanding of 
the legal system in Georgia as well as the needs of our clients,” said Steve Lowry, an award-winning trial lawyer and 
Founding Partner at Harris Lowry Manton LLP. “Her impressive experience is an asset to our legal team and will 
benefit new and existing clients.”
 
Originally from Douglasville, Ga., Clark earned a J.D. from Savannah Law School, where she served as president 
of the Student Bar Association and the Mock Trial Team. In law school, she also earned multiple CALI Awards and 
was a member of the Moot Court Team. She also has a B.B.A. in Accounting from the University of West Georgia.

Caitlyn Clark

Seeking conference table and chairs. Also have two office suites for sublease to attorney. One block from courthouse 
with parking space. Contact Joe Steffen at 912-604-4147.
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The Savannah Bar Association is always seeking content for upcoming editions of The Citation.   
Members are encouraged to submit: 	  
	  
	 - Your professional and personal announcements 
	 - Law-related advertisements, 
	 - Articles or announcements regarding your preferred philanthropies 
	 - Other written submissions. 

Suggestions for improving  The Citation are also always welcome. 

Finally, we love to receive photographs and video to share with our readers! 

Bear in mind that our readers include not only current SBA members, but also many judges and 
law school students. 

Please contact us at SBACitation@gmail.com with submissions  or inquiries. 

Now Open for Submissions

http://SBACitation@gmail.com

